
The 23-24 Academic Senate Executive Board supports the continued use of the Professional Expert 

position for Head Coaching (list 5 sports) until they are restored as full-time faculty head coaches. This 

should occur over the next 5 years or sooner as retirements occur within the departments. The 

restorations should be in the order they were moved to the Professional Expert status.   

 

Approved 3/6/24 


